

THE egens

Order of the Arrow El-Ku-Ta Lodge 520 W.W.W. A publication for and by the members of El-Ku-Ta Lodge #520

FROM OUR CHATTY CHIEF



Brandon Fessler '96-'97 Lodge Chief

The saying is true, time does fly like the wind. It has already been two months since the lodge officers and I have been running the lodge. We have used this to summer exciting things for brothers, so be on the watch for the rest of the year.

The training conference is coming up, take advantage of this opportunity. Their will be many classes on Saturday, on a variety of subjects. All of the lodge chairmen for the entire year will be there. Come and ask them questions about their events. For more information, see the rest of the Legend.

During all this excitement don't forget we must still include all of our brothers who have not registered for this year. We are doing many things that they may not want to miss out on.

Remember you elected the lodge officers. We are always there if you have any questions at all. Don't be afraid to call.

Yours in Sacred Brotherhood,

Brandon Fessler

NATIONAL CONFERENCE ORDER OF THE ARROW BOY SCOUTS OF AMERICA



"See The Dream, Live The Adventure"

DOAC WAS AWESOME!

This year's NOAC tour was excellent! Our lodge contingent took a tremendous tour, stopping in New York, Philadelphia, and Washington DC. We also stopped at an impressive amusement park in Ohio. After that we met up with some more people from our lodge and the rest of the arrowmen from across the nation at the National Conference at Indiana University. The conference is an experience that will not soon be forgotten. There were shows, activities, classes, and all sorts of exciting things to do. And the food was great!

Start getting ready for the '98 conference in Iowa, everyone's invited. The lodge is starting to put the tour together already, and it is looking awesome!

READ ALL ABOUT IT!

From Dave2	Upcoming Events5
	Registration Form6
	Legend Info6
	Lodge Officer Roster6

DEEP THOUGHTS FROM DAVE

a message from David Halliday

One of my favorite sayings is, "If it is to be done, it is up to me." The influence of all of us is more than we ever dream it to be. We influence those around us in small ways that change our lives - theirs and our own.

The purpose of the Order is to influence others; to service, to be cheerful, to achieve and to do many other things.

This year make a difference in the life of someone else. Bring a friend, say thanks, offer help, spend time rather than money, and be involved. As Dr. Goodman said about the OA, it is a thing of the spirit.

COMMITTEE REPORTS

←TRADING POST→

The Scout Service Center has the following patches for sale:

40th Anniversary - limited to two per person (until they are gone) at \$5.00 per patch. About 1/2 have been sold.

NOAC - there are some left over NOAC contingent flaps. First come, first served at \$5.00 per flap.

Centennial Set - there are still some of the Centennial sets available - flap and shoulder strip - at \$8.00 per set. No limit on purchase.

When the above flaps are gone they will not be reissued. Might be worth a trip to the service center to keep current. If you are going to the Jamboree next year, they make great trading patches.

←NEW EDITOR→

Josh Jorgensen, Lodge Secretary, announces the appointment of Andrew Russell as the new editor of the Legend. Andrew is the current chapter chief of Chapter 28 and recently attended the National Conference.

The new editor is interested in getting your news and views in each copy of the newsletter.

You can reach him at 10894 Whirlaway Lane, Sandy UT 84092 or at 571-6687. If your chapter isn't represented in this issue, contact the editor.

←CHAPTER TRAINING CONFERENCE→

The lodge program kick-off for the coming year will be held on September 7, 1996, at 7:30 am at Pine Canyon. This is for all chapter officers, chapter advisers and those other potential leaders that the chapter wants to invite.

Please contact Cameron Knighton by the 4th of September and let him know who is coming. His phone number is 451-6766.

In addition to great training each participant will be entitled to a free copy of the lodge planbook and a continental breakfast.

Also available for chapters:

Membership list

Registration list

Brotherhood eligibility list

We want to see all of you at the training conference. More details on the hotline at 292-4801.

←COUP TRAIL REUNION→

October 11th at 6:00 pm at Tracy will be the place for the 10th anniversary of Coup Trail. With Bill Eldred and Philip Blaney working on the plans, it will be great!

A personal invitation will be sent to all arrowmen who have participated as candidates or as staff. Dinner, a great program and a chance to meet old friends will be the plans for this first-time event.

A special lodge flap has been issued for those attending. If you can't come there will be an order form in the invitation to purchase one of them for your scrapbook.

Don't miss out on this evening. Remembering Coup Trail and the great times will make it very special.

←FALL POWWOW→

Tim Adams, Lodge Vice Chief, announces that the Fall Powwow will be held at Tracy on the 12th of October, starting at noon. There will be classes in various aspects of Indian Crafts and outfits with a powwow in the evening.

Continued on page 3

Fall Powwow continued from page 3

A nominal charge will be made for those wanting dinner. You can register at the door and if you have attended the powwows in the past, you know that a great time will be had by all.

With members of the lodge starting to be recognized at national dance competition, it is a great time and place to be if you are just beginning your interest in this area.

←HERITAGE JAMBORAL→

Top ten reasons to attend the Heritage Jamboral and camp in the lodge area:

- 10. Last year they had doughnuts after the campfire.
- 9. Brandon will sign your sash if you couldn't get the National Chief to do it.
- 8. It is better than watching PBS all night.
- 7. See what Steve Dupaix will blow up this time.
- 6. It's a real service opportunity.
- 5. We'll talk about you if you aren't there.
- 4. Opportunity to see what a real cow pie looks like.
- 3. The last chance to attend a Jamboral in a long, long time.
- 2. You get to spend your money at a great lodge trading post.
- 1. Dave Halliday will be there!

Bring a few bucks if you want to have breakfast with us.

←BROTHERHOODS→

The new brotherhood schedule will be out in the near future. For now, Brotherhood Ceremonies will be held at Tracy on LECM night at 6:00 pm.

<u>DEWS BRIEFS</u>

Congratulations to our very own Lodge Adviser, *David Halliday*, who has earned the highly coveted and prestigious *Distinguished Service Award*. He was presented with the DSA at NOAC this year in front of some 7000 arrowmen from across the nation. The DSA was created to recognize arrowmen, youth and adult, who have rendered outstanding service to the order beyond the lodge level. It was first presented in

1940 to Carrol A. Edson, E. Urner Goodman, and eight others. Since then, only about 500 have been presented. The DSA is a silver arrowhead bearing an arrow pointing upward and right, suspended from a white ribbon embroidered with red arrows, and is worn around the neck. Way to go, Dave!

Also, praise to *Troy Rosenlund* who took fifth place in the national grass dancing competition. Wow! Good job to everyone who danced at NOAC, everyone did superbly and every El-Ku-Ta dancer made it to the second round!

We would like to welcome our *new lodge officers*. We're sure they'll do an exceptional job, and we wish them the best of luck.

Everyone reregister a friend! Our lodge needs your help in keeping arrowmen active. Do you know anyone whose registration just ran out? Get them out to chapter meeting and get their registration! (You may use the form on the back of this newsletter). Give the registrations to your chapter chief; he'll bring them to LECM each month. Thanks, and happy reregistering!

Has everyone got their *patches* yet? This year our lodge has produced some very exciting flaps. Have you seen our national chief flaps? Do you have *your* centennial set? Or your limited edition framed set? (ooh, aah!) How about your 40th anniversary? And for anyone who's been through Coup Trail, come to the reunion on October 11, 6:00 pm at Tracy and get your picturesque Coup Trail 10th Anniversary flaps. Don't miss out on this once in a century year (as far as El-Ku-Ta Lodge flaps go). You may order all flaps from the service center.

The *lodge hotline* is a very useful tool for keeping your calendar up to date. When's the last time you called? What might you have missed? It is updated every month, and the number is 292-4801.

Our lodge is in need of *committee members* and chairmen. We are just reorganizing all of the committees and their heads. If you would like to help on any committee, call the lodge officer who is in charge of that committee. (You can find out who is in charge of what in the July 1, 1996 issue of the *Legend*. If you no longer have it, I do. You will find my number under Legend Staff, Editor.)

W.W.W. The Legend

CHAPTER SCRIBBLINGS

Mikanakawa Chapter 1

Meetings: Second Thursday, 7:30 pm Centerville Rollinghills 210 E. 1825 No. Chief: Peter Dawson (298-8697)

Red Hills Chapter 2

Chief: Brian Raybould (298-5620)

Indian Springs Chapter 3

Meetings: First Thursday, 7:00 pm Woods Cross High School (Next to Cafeteria) Chief: Mike Duvan (295-0353)

Woodlanne Chapter 4

Meetings: Second Thursday, 7:30 pm Rose Park Stake 760 No. 1200 W.

Tsak Dibe Chapter 5

Meetings: Second Thursday, 7:30 pm LDS Church 4th So. 800 E. Chief: Reed Ohumokini (582-9398)

Ouray Chapter 7

Meetings: First Thursday 7:30 pm Wasatch Jr. High 3750 So. 3100 E. Chief: David Kauchak (466-4420)

Wachtschu Uintah Chapter 10

Meetings: First Thursday 7:30 pm Wanship Chapel Chief: Adam Moffat (647-3066)





Sage Chapter 11

Meetings: Second and Fourth Thursdays, 7:00 pm Tooele Wigwam Chief: Stephen Hermel (884-3768)

Dabuowk Chapter 12

Come to our Chapter Meeting the second Thursday of every month at Hunter Jr. High, 7:00 pm. In September we went rappelling and had a great time! Guaranteed great time each month. Come and have some fun.

Chapter Chief: Nathan Buckner (967-9615) Chapter Adviser: Ron Adams (250-0781)

Dakota Sioux Chapter 13

Meetings: Second Thursday, 7:00 pm 4460 W. Cortney Dr. Adviser: Alvin Crown (965-1024)

Iriquois Chapter 14

Meetings: Second Thursday, 7:30 pm Granite Tabernacle, 2005 So. 9th E. Chief: Walter Hereth (486-1600)

Mantowagon Chapter 15

Meetings: Second Thursday 7:00 pm Taylorsville High Seminary (North of the school) Chief: Brock Smith (967-7778)

Leke Dimat Chapter 16

Meetings: Second Thursday 7:00 pm Kearns High Room 301 Chief: Dustin Fessler 967-2328 Come join in creating the fun this year!

Do not remove a fly from your friend's forehead with a hatchet.

--Chinese Proverb

Ta Tanka Ska Chapter 17

Meetings: First Thursday 7:00 pm 7645 So. 3200 W. Chief: Nathan Adams (561-4933)

Cetan Chapter 21

Meetings: Second Thursday 7:30 pm Riverview Jr. High School Chief: Gavin Bohne (262-8453)

Spring Creek Chapter 22

Meetings: Second Thursday 7:30 pm Big Cottonwood Stake 50 E. Spring Lane

Wamblee Chapter 23

Meetings: First Thursday 7:00 pm LDS Church 7800 So. 4000 W.

Silver Elk Chapter 24

Meetings: Second Thursday 7:30 pm 8945 So. 1700 E.

Macque Chapter 25

Meetings: First Thursday 7:30 pm Butler Jr. High School 2700 E. Chief: Jacob Springmeyer (943-3547)

Dechoha Wachstchu Chapter 26

Meetings: First Thursday, 7:30 pm

Mount Jordan Middle School 9361 So., 3rd E.

"You lead entirely by your own personal example, don't ever forget that; that is what tells, and that is the easy way to get success; not only the easy way, but it is the only way."

--Baden Powell, 1938

Chans Chapter 27

Meetings: Second and Fourth Thursdays, 7:00 pm Old Church, Redwood Rd. 126th So.

We held elections at summer fellowship. Here is the list of our new officers:

Chief: Marcus Swenson, 253-9200

Vice Chiefs: Dailey Nicholsen, 254-1919; Andrew Anderson, 254-4204; James Swenson, 253-9200;

Danny Carli, 253-1962

Secretary: Bailey Turner (253-3029)

Adviser: Don Eastman (who else?), 254-3185

Chitimacha Chapter 28

Wow! This past year was terrific! Many of you may not know, but we were awarded as being the most spirited chapter in El-Ku-Ta lodge! Thanks for your spirit guys, and let's keep it up! Congratulations to Jason Egan and Richard Bonde who received their Brotherhoods at Fellowship (which was a blast). Also, congratulations to our adviser Dave Steadman, who is to be wed Friday, September 13! His reception is planned for Saturday, September 14 from 6:30 to 8:30 pm at his house. To all of you who worked at summer camps this summer, welcome home!

We will continue to meet at Crescent View Middle School (11150 S. 300 E.) on the first Thursday at 7:00 pm. Be there! Thanks, everyone! W.W.W.

Chief: Andrew Russell (571-6687)

1	<u>September</u>	
	6-7 OA Kick-off Pine Canyon	
P	19 LECM Tracy	
	20-21 <i>Jamboral</i> Swaner Memorial Park	
	26 Lodge Officer Mtg. Service Center	
0	<u>October</u>	
	11 Coup Trail Reunion Tracy	
14	11-12 Fall Ordeal Tracy	
1	12 Fall Powwow Tracy	
1	17 LECM Tracy	
\mathcal{D}	24 Lodge Officer Mtg. Service Center	
C	November	
7		
LEVENTS ELKu-Ta Lodge		

• REREGISTRATION FORM • Name:______ Phone #_____ Street Address:_____ Zip Code:____ City:_____ State:__ Zip Code:____ Status: (Circle one) ORDEAL BROTHERHOOD VIGIL Current Rank:____ Would you like to serve on a committee? List any preferences:_____

Send with \$7.00 to:

Great Salt Lake Council

El-Ku-Ta Lodge 520

Salt Lake City, UT 84113

or give it to a lodge or chapter officer.

Make checks payable to:

El-Ku-Ta Lodge 520

Salt Lake City, UT 84113

The Legend

Published bi-monthly by the El-Ku-Ta Lodge of the Order of the Arrow, Great Salt Lake Council, BSA. You may send information and articles to the editor at: 10894 Whirlaway Ln. (571-6687)

Sandy, UT 84092.

The Legend Staff			
Editor:	Andrew Russell	571-6687	
Writers:	Chris Hereth Randy Mawhinnie	486-1600 649-9374	
	The Lodge Officers		
Lodge Chief:	Brandon Fessler	967-2328	
Vice Chiefs:	Tim Adams	250-1781	
	Philip Blaney	254-1334	
	Travis Hayes	969-2115	
	Cameron Knighton	451-6766	
	Troy Rosenlund	967-6932	
Secretary:	Josh Jorgensen	571-7717	
Treasurer:	Chris Fessler	967-2328	
Adviser:	Dave Halliday	292-4686	



El-Ku-Ta Lodge 520 W.W.W.

Order of the Arrow Great Salt Lake Council Boy Scouts of America 525 Foothill Blvd. Salt Lake City, UT 84113 Non-Profit Org. U.S. Postage PAID Salt Lake City, UT

Permit No. 1079

HALLIDAY. David 416 E Oakmont Dr Bountiful.UT 84010

2 03 1997

